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CALENDAR    
  

April 

22 NO SCHOOL – Parent / Teacher Conferences 

May 

6-10 Teacher Appreciation Week 

14 NO SCHOOL – Election Day          

15  Open House 

22 Preschool Graduation 11:3 

24 Last Day of School 

June 

3-14 Summer Camp! 

 

THANK YOU!! 

Thank you to everyone who contributed to our Easter Box donation to local children.  

We were able to fill 100 boxes! Our Fours class had a ball carefully filling each box 

with just the right goodies! 

(visit our Facebook page   https://www.facebook.com/sjkidspreschool for pictures) 

 

St. John’s Christian Preschool  



4629 Aspen Hill Rd, Rockville MD, 20853        301-946-4977          www.sjkidspreschool.org  

  

PRESCHOOL INFO  

 

PRESCHOOL GRADUATION 

I cannot believe how quickly this year is progressing. Our students in our 4s class will be graduating next month on 

Wednesday May 22nd at 11:30. All are invited to attend, but the focus will be on our graduates. Our 2s and 3s may do 

one song/activity in honor of our graduates.  There will be a small reception for the graduates and their families 

immediately following the graduation. 

SUMMER CAMP IS COMING!!!! 

Hi Parents, we are having summer camp the week of June 3rd and week of June 10th for St. John’s current and newly 

enrolled students! We would love to see you there! Please return the application you received as soon as possible. 

PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES 

Parent/teacher conferences are April 22nd. There is no school on this day, but there will be care for your child during 

conference times. Sign ups for conference times will be displayed next week. 

TAX ID INFORMATION  

Our tax ID # is 52-1890498  

If you need a statement of tuition paid for 2023 please email me or treasurer@sjkidspreschool.org   

PLEASE SUBMIT YOUR RE-ENROLLMENT FORMS!!!! 

Reenrollment / registration for the 2024-2025 school year is open. To reserve your space you will need to complete 

the registration form and submit it with the $80 registration fee. To finalize the space, we ask that you submit the 

tuition for May 2025 by May 3, 2024.  Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about re-enrollment or 

the deposit. 

COVID TESTS 

We received a supply of Covid tests to be distributed to staff and families. These tests have an expiration date shown 

of 12-31-23 but per the FDA site they are good until 12/2024. 

If you need additional tests, please feel free to stop by the office to request more (at this time we have plenty). 

 

DID YOU KNOW THAT WE HAVE A FACEBOOK PAGE? 

 

Visit our page at  https://www.facebook.com/sjkidspreschool  

  
 
 
 

St. John’s Lutheran Church Services  
You are invited to come share with the congregation on Sundays at 10:00.   You may join in 

person or virtually! 

 

https://www.facebook.com/sjkidspreschool

